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Dear Parents and Carers          
      
 
This week we have been learning about the ‘Owl Babies’ story. The children have loved looking 
at the book together and also listening to the story on the Interactive Whiteboard. We have 
been talking about the owls and their size and we have been really impressed with some of the 
children’s describing language such as ginormous, biggest, smallest, big and little. The children 
even got to go on an owl hunt to see how many different sized owls they could find. 
 
The children have enjoyed using a simple paint programme on the computer to create their 
very own picture. The children have demonstrated some good mouse skills while creating their 
picture. We are going to print the pictures to make a display for our classroom.  
Well done Nursery!  
 
This week the children all had their school photograph taken. The children were very patient 
and sat nicely waiting for their turn and we are very proud of them. 
 
We have also been talking about our Christmas Nativity and we have been practising singing all 
the songs. We have been really impressed how quickly they are learning all the words. 
 
We all went to the library this week to choose a book. The children enjoyed looking at all the 
different books in the library and had lots of fun choosing one to take home. 
 
Next week:  
Our book of the week will be ‘Pirates Love Underpants’  
Our colour of the week will be ‘Purple’ 
Our number of the week will be ‘7’ 
We will continue to practise our Christmas singing 
We will also be learning how to make Rice Krispie Cakes 
 
Please remember to return your child’s library book 
We would like to wish you all a lovely weekend.  
 
The Nursery Team.  


